
 
 
 

PRINEVILLE CITY COUNCIL VACANCY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

The City of Prineville is seeking candidates for a vacant City Council 
position to serve your community. 

 
The position available is filling a current position term that begins in the fall 

2017 and will expire December 31, 2018.   
 

A qualified candidate must be at least 18 years of age, a registered voter 
and a resident of the City of Prineville for at least one year prior to the date 

of appointment. 
 

Those interested should submit an application for the City Council vacancy 
no later than Friday, September 15, 2017 at 5:00 PM.  Applications can be 
found on our website at www.cityofprineville.com and forwarded with a 

letter of interest to the City Recorder’s Office, City Hall, 387 NE Third Street, 
Prineville, Oregon 97754. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.cityofprineville.com/

